Re:
BNC Personal Lines Unit Reorganization
To our valued Personal Lines clients:
Over the past few years, our Personal Lines Unit has experienced appreciable growth.  In our on-going commitment to provide you with the exceptional service you expect, we have restructured our unit.  For some clients, this change will not affect you.  For others, you may have a different Account Executive now handling your personal policies.  Emails and letters are being sent to all of our Personal Lines clients providing the contact information of your Account Executive.
Please note that if you dealt with one of our Sales Executives when purchasing your policy, they remain unaffected by this change.  This reorganization only applies to the day-to-day servicing of your policies and does not impact any other relationships you may have with BNC.
As always, feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns.  Our intention is to make this transition as seamless as possible.  

We look forward to exceeding your expectations of an insurance agency.  Our goal is to protect the things that are most important to you by becoming one of your most trusted advisors.  

Thank you for choosing BNC.

Best regards,
Scott Kantor

Vice President Personal Lines
(914) 881-4866
skantor@bncagency.com
www.bncagency.com
